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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

Feb. 25,2004

To Whom It May Concern:

ITown over 350 acres of land along Mud Lake and Lake Senachwine in Henry, IL. Some of
this land is adjacent to the Noveon/PolyOne plant. I am writing to oppose the permit appeal
PCB 91-17 and the adjusted standard AS02-05. This plant should be forced to stay within the
limits already in place immediately! Why should they receive their own standards at the cost of

the community’s health? '

? A

Sincerely,

John Maubach

W B
ey a3




